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Over 2,000 presents have gone out this Christmas from 4 sources received from the body of 
Christ, which has been a great joy for so many children and families 
 

 
 
Rodica and Mia have been doing a ladies meeting throughout this year and even took them to a 
women’s retreat, where they were blessed with good food and teachings of Jesus 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Food has been also a major way of outreach this year reaching villages every week to the needy and 
praying for people as we meet them/and as they would like. 
 

 
 
House buildings have still happened this autumn through God’s generosity 
 

 
 
I thank Jesus for the privilege of serving him and working together with such wonderful people both 
locally and abroad 
 
 
 
 
 



from David, Rodica and Sabrina 
and all friends in Christ who make this all possible 
 
AND MOST OF ALL JESUS WHO THROUGH THE POWER OF THE HOLY SPIRIT GIVES LIFE HEALING, JOY 
AND HOPE FOR EACH NEW DAY 
 
 

 
 


